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FABCO PIPifM INC.

September 20, 1983

Docket No.-030-20772

Control No.-15360

United States
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 1
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Attention: Mike Varela

Gentlemen:

This letter is in response to your letter dated September 6, 1983.

Enclosed you will find the necessary information you requested in
regard to our review for a product material license.

If you have any question, please contact me at area code (201)
481-7300 ext. #44.

Very truly yours,

w rt

John Benti a
Chief Inspector
FABCO PIPING, INC.
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